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Members Present: Anthony Renzoni, Barbara Kohlstrom, Jessica Milliken, Stephen Yerdon, Andrew Jensen, Scott Carlson, Scott Morrison. 

Absent: Joseph Dolak, Andrew Jensen, Becky Tornblom, 
Others:  Elizabeth Wood, CMPRC, Emily, Pam Harding, Director of Planning,
The meeting started at 6:33 p.m.
The meeting minutes from June 5, 2018 were approved. 

Elizabeth questioned who was getting her emails, there is a problem with google accounts receiving e-mails from CMRPC.   
2. OUTREACH A few radio shows were completed with Selectman Renzoni, Town Staff and CMRPC, A Cable Access show with community interviews is in the works, CMRPC staff attended Morning Glory Café with Seniors, the Chamber Chat and will be attending the Chamber of Commerce Business After Hours.  

There is a childrens concert on Thursday, July 26 at the Library, Jessica will hand out flyers for the survey.
Anthony would like HCTV to announce the Visioning Session.  

Anthony Has been in talks with HCTV to utilize a new suite where interviews about the master plan can be conducted, then cut to interviews in popular places where residents congregate such as, Meolas and Big Y.   Anthony Renzoni, can even include Holden Days in a rotation that continually plays on the cable channel.  Get the interview done by September 1.
3. SURVEY Flyers in the Light Bill seemed to be effective to promote completion of the survey.  

There have been 756 responses online and there were 21 hard copies filled out at the Holden Senior Center.  
How to do the raffle, to be fair and diplomatic.  There is a number generator online and it will generate  random numbers, the first three numbers generated could be chosen to win the raffle prizes.  Anthony made a motion, Scott Morrison seconded the motion, all were in favor.  

The Committee suggested promoting the last week of the survey by setting a goal to reach 1,000 responses, i.e. have received 778, fill out the survey now!! 

CMPRC will utilize August 1-20 to tabulate the responses, they will create charts and graphs of the results of the key questions for a presentation at Holden Days and the Visioning Session. 

4. BENCHMARK REVIEW– Update to the 2008 Master Plan – an updated version was distributed as a result of visitation day.  

The Committee thought the benchmark should be based on community input.  Take the input from the community, the Committee should review the current benchmark and place it on the next agenda.  

5. VISITATION DAY-  UNANSWERED QUESTIONS   Visitation Day – May 23, there were still unanswered questions remaining, P. Harding will work with Town Staff to obtain the answers to remaining questions.  
6. HOLDEN DAYS – The Chamber suggested the Master Plan share a booth with the Board of Selectmen, the Master Plan Committee suggested having their own booth.  The booth should be street side.  Stephen volunteered to contact the Chamber to find a location.  Holden Days is August 25, 2018 form about 8-3, P.Harding will distribute a google schedule for everyone to sign up for a time slot.  Stephen asked for Elizabeth to send him the dimensions of her pop up tent to see if it can be utilized.  Priority should be the location, the CMRPC tent will be utilized if it can be.  
Flyers will be made for Holden Days to distribute the survey results and announce the Visioning Session.  

Hank Schultz will be behind the clock and do an announcement/shout out for the Master Plan.  

Save the Date Cards for the Visioning should be ready.  CMRPC will distribute the summary of survey results to the Committee for review.  A subcommittee will meet on August 21 or 22 to review the survey results.  

7. VISIONING EXERCISE – Would like to set a date so the can be distributed at Holden Days.  Will brainstorm about assets and challenges of each of the Chapters.  The Selectmen meeting is September 4.  We will need to set up child care to babysit during the Visioning Session.  The Vissioning Session will be scheduled for September 22.  The gymnasium maybe available at Mt. View School, P. Harding will schedule with the Superintendent.  See if the Big Y will donate party pizza.  
Next meeting dates: subcommittee meeting week of August 21 to review the posters, Jessica Barb and Andrew volunteered.  

August 25, Holden Days Booth

Tuesdays September 4, 6:30 p.m.  to present survey results to the Board of Selectmen, at 7:00 p.m.  meeting room will be determined. 
Visioning Session September 22, 3-5.  

There will be a Committee meeting on October 16 and then the Charrette we will go over the Benchmark review scheduled for October 25, 2018.  
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